
From:   Justin Foley   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 01, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0042-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Doug,

Wanted to point out this satellite has been bumped to a later launch. The ODAR has been updated with
the new delivery schedule and added to the application. The license need date is now April 1st, 2017.

Thanks!

Justin


